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Lymphoma Cancer  

  

Poly-MVA Cancer Patient Testimonials  
  

 

Burt Grice 
  

Date: August 18, 2000  

  

Diagnosis: Lymphoma 

  

E-Mail: not available 

 
 

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

The purpose of this letter is to share our son's cancer treatment experience with you and to 

share the effects of his Poly-MVA treatment experience. My son's name is Burt, at 24 he was 

diagnosed with Lymphoma in April of '99.  

 

The Doctors gave us assurance that if you had to have cancer this was the one to have, 

because it is curable. Of course as you all know that word is something you hope of never 

hearing, especially your own son, who’s always taken care of himself by watching what he 

would eat and working out at the gym 6 days a week. He was very dedicated to maintain a 

healthy lifestyle. 

 

At this time, Burt began chemotherapy (CHOP), then Radiation treatments. In October of 99, 

everything worked out just like the Doctor had told us it would. In January of 2000, Burt was 

scheduled for a follow up CT scan. The news was now he had enlarged Lymph Nodes in his 

Stomach also Chest. The first thing they shared with us was that Chemo did not work.  
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He should be admitted to the hospital for high dose Chemo. My son at this time spoke with his 

Doctor. He did not agree with what the Doctor was telling him, and at this time decided he 

would explore alternative treatment. 

 

We did a lot of research only to find Poly-MVA.  

 

This is an answer to our prayers. Burt today has no sign of any enlarged Lymph Node of his 

stomach and the one in the chest has decreased in size. Thanks to God & Mr. Sanchez. Burt is 

the owner of Coastal Carolina Landscaping & Maintenance. He has never missed a day 

operating his business, and also still works out 6 days a week and lives a healthy vibrant life. 

 

We would be more than happy to talk with anyone who is interested in learning more about 

the experience Burt has had with Poly-MVA. Please feel free to contact me at the address 

below. 

 

Thanks  

 

Barbara Grice 


